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Important Notice Regarding  
Fee Waivers for AP Exams 

 

 
 

AP Students:  

 

Many students will qualify for a fee waiver of all AP Exam fees.  

However, in order to access that benefit you MUST apply for free 

and reduced lunch through the TUSD Food Services department.   
 

The process to qualify for this benefit is simple, but you must complete the application no 

later than November 8, 2021. 

 
Log on to https://mealapp.tusd1.org/app/ and complete the application.  Please do this ASAP 
so you do not miss out on this opportunity. 
 
Once you have completed the application, you will be notified via email as to whether you 
qualify for the fee waiver, as well as any other benefits that may be available through this 
program.   
 

 
If you have any questions, please talk to your AP teacher, or see Ms. Krause in Room 212. 
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